
10.07.2018 

 

Letter of Condolence 

 

Dear Tin Ka Ping Family 

Dear Tin Ka Ping Foundation 

 

It is with great sadness that we today heard the news of  Mr. Tin Ka Ping's passing away. 

The world and us all have lost a great educator, a great philanthropist and a great patriot. 

His shining example will continue to inspire and lead. 

 

On behalf of Humana People to People China and all our staff and project families, I want to 

extend our deepest condolences to you all! 

We want to express gratitude for Mr. Tin's leading the way for bettering education, 

bettering hope and bettering the countless lives of people in the Mainland and Hong Kong, 

who have benefitted from Mr. Tin's selfless dedication to others. 

 

We wish Mr. Tin eternal peace and include his loved ones in our prayers for a better world! 

 

 
 

Michael Hermann 

Kunming, 2018.07.10 


